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SAVE THE DATE



December 10

Woodland Parade



December 16
Minimum Day



December 19 - 

January 8th 
Winter Break



January 16

Dr. Martin Luther 
King Day - No School

A Note From the Director
MARTY REMMERS

Winter is upon us! I hope everyone had a great Thanksgiving and

was able to spend it with friends and family. While there are only

a few weeks until the Holiday Break, they are going to be a busy

few weeks. I wanted to thank our community partners,

volunteers, parents, and staff for putting on an amazing Harvest

Festival at Greengate. It was great to see the community as a

whole get together to support our students. There will be no CAC

meeting this month, but we will be back to our regular meeting

schedule starting on 1/9/23 from 7 pm to 8:30 pm. Please reach

out to me at 530-668-3789 with any questions about CAC, or

anything related to YCOE educational programs.

A Note From the Principal
LISA YOUNG

Our October and November months were action-packed with

school events and student conferences.  It's been fabulous to see

community members back on campus.  This Winter and Spring,

we are looking forward to more events out in the community and

our community coming to us.  Next up is the Woodland Holiday

Parade on December 10th.  Do you have ideas of places and

events Greengate School should have a presence?  Let me know!
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Yolo County is now a COVID-

19 Medium Community Level.  

The Yolo County Public

Health Office has also issued

a letter on the higher than

normal rates of influenza and

RSV infection this season. 

 Precautions to take are to

get your flu vaccine, wear a

mask indoors, wash hands,

and keep students home

when they are sick. 

 Greengate is taking these

precautions seriously to

prevent illness.

Please keep your student at

home if they have a:

☐ Temperature of 100.4

degrees or higher

☐ Cough

☐ Runny nose or congestion 

☐ Chills or uncontrollable

body shaking with chills

☐ Fatigue 

☐ Headache, muscle aches,

or body aches

☐ Nausea or vomiting 

☐ Diarrhea

☐ Sore throat

Greengate
Core Values

W E  T . E . A . C . H

Teamwork
Empowering students

and their families
Age appropriate

opportunities
Communication is

respectful and positive
High Individualized

expectations

COVID-19 Updates

Greengate School is contributing a float in Woodland's 56th Annual Holiday
Parade on Saturday December 10th.  We are looking for donations of

decorations and hay bales.  If you'd like to walk with the us, meet at 3:30 in the
Bowling Center parking lot for the parade to begin at 4:00 down Main Street.
Any questions, please contact Heather Williams at heather.williams@ycoe.org

or call the Greengate School office at 530-668-3800 

Holiday Parade

mailto:heather.williams@ycoe.org
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Event Highlights
October and November have been full of fun and enriching events for our students,
including Spirit Week, Pumpkin Patch visits, Harvest Festival, Picture Day and visits

from Honey a Canine Companion therapy dog with her handler Caren Hill.

Thank you to Corteva Agri-Science
for volunteering at the Harvest

Festival and donating pumpkins.


